
Feedback on Road Use Agreement Bylaw C-8065-2020 and Road Use Agreement 

It has been over a year since Rocky View County implemented its Road Use Agreement Bylaw C-8065-
2020. The County is looking for feedback on the Road Use Agreement Bylaw and Road Use Agreement 
document. The County asks that the short questionnaire below be completed and returned back to 
roaduse@rockyview.ca. 

Questionnaire: 

1) Is there any confusion as to when a Road Use Agreement is required?
☐ Yes (please comment below) ☐ No

Comments: 

2) Are the Thresholds outlined in Clause 6 of the Bylaw practical? i.e. 30 movements in a 7 day
period or 5 movements one-hour period.
☐ Yes ☐ No (please comment below)

Comments: 

3) Do you have any general comments regarding the Bylaw and Road Use Agreement document?
☐ Yes (please comment below) ☐ No

Comments: 

ATTACHMENT 'C' - ROAD USE  AGREEMENT BYLAW C-8065-2020 QUESTIONNAIRE

G-5 Attachment C
Page 1 of 1

mailto:roaduse@rockyview.ca

